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TROL .RIVIERES. QUE. 

February 28th, 1955. 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. no. 2, 

Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania, U.S.A. 

Dear Sir: 

I acknowledge receipt of your DX report and I 
thank you very much for it. We are glad to know that you were 
pleased with our special DX program dedicated to the members 
of NRC and NMRC. 

The informations you sent us back will be very 
useful to our engineering department which will make a thorough 
analysis of the contain. You and most of the DXers noticed some 
interference caused by Station XEQR or XEQK in Mexico City, also 
operating on 1350 kcs. According to the majority of the reports 
made by DXers, we finally came up to the conclusion that XEQR or 
XEQK might have occasionally been as strong or stronger than 
our own station, but also that some of you DXers probably got 
mixed up by our Spanish announcements also made occasionally 
through our whole program. Of course it also depends on the 
strength of our signal in your own locality compared to XEQR's 
or XEQK's. 

Anyway, your report was right in all its extent 
and we thoroughly controlled the details therein as being 
correct. 

Consequently, many thanks for the wonderful 
cooperation brought to make our test program a real success and 
best wishes to you personally, 

Yours very truly, 

Program Director. 

For C K T R and the staff. 

LD/lp 

P.S. Thanks for the kind words on our power efficiency and 
transmitting equipment and best regards to the State of 

Pennsylvania. 


